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To the Senate Finance Committee, 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 774.  The residents of the state of Oregon voted to 

have surplus funds returned to us - that is the overwhelming will of the people you 

represent.  I find it incomprehensible that you would consider passing this bill to keep 

our money so that you can find other useless ways to spend it. Oregonians are living 

with unprecedented inflation and deserve to have any surplus funds returned to us.   


